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World Book Day was a great success with children coming in ready to enjoy 

bedtime stories. A story at night is a lovely way to end the day, helps 

children to relax ready for sleep and encourages them to love listening to 

and enjoying stories – already important pre reading skills. 

Farm Trip 

Wednesday 23
rd

 March (AM children) & Thursday 24
th

 March (PM children).      

As the trips are both full days there will be no usual nursery sessions on these days.  

We are always pleased to welcome your support if you are able to come with us.  

 

Spring Break Holidays 

Nursery school will close earlier on  

Friday 1
st

 April 

Morning Children 11.00am 

Afternoon Children 2.45pm 

 re open on Tuesday 19
th

 April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Vikings We have been busy with the Widnes Vikings this term helping us to 

develop ball skills and cooperation skills. The children have really enjoyed this. 

Sports Relief Day 

Children will take part in sport activities. Friday 18
th

 March donation’s welcome. 

Children are welcome to dress in sports gear or fancy dress, ready to run! 

Parent Governor We welcomed Paul Hodgkins as a Parent Governor in November, Paul 

has a son Jamie in Karen’s AM group. Clive Hird is also a new Parent Governor. Clive 

has a son Joseph who is in Nadia’s PM class. Clive replaces Jill O’Neil. We would like to 

thank Jill for her work on the Governing Body over the past few years.                  

 

Stay and Play Sessions 

We had a really positive response to our 

‘Stay and Play’. You will have the 

opportunity to stay with your child to see 

what they are doing in nursery, play 

alongside them, observe the way that staff 

talk to them, as well as see how independent 

they are. After this there will be an 

opportunity to have a drink and chat to your 

child’s key person. The dates are as follows: 

 

27/06/16    Maraide & Deb  AM Class 

27/06/16    Amanda & Deb  PM Class 

28/06/16    Paula & Karen  AM Class 

28/06/16    Paula & Karen  PM Class 

29/06/16    Paula & Stef  AM Class 

29/06/16    Paula & Stef  PM Class 

30/06/16    Maraide & Nadia AM Class 

30/06/16    Amanda & Nadia PM Class 

01/07/16    Paula & Paula  AM Class 

01/07/16    Amanda & Nadia PM Class 

 

Communication Station 

If you have any concerns about your child’s speech 

and language development, there is a 

communication station session where you can 

discuss this with a Speech and Language Therapist       

Warrington Road Children’s Centre 

Thursday 12
th

 May 

11.00am – 3.00pm 

Post Box 

We now have a new 

post box situated at the 

nursery door. 

Parents can post snack 

money, trip money and 

any other replies or 

information. 

Please ensure all 

payments are in an 

envelope with your 

child’s name clearly 

labelled. 

Please drive carefully outside the children’s centre. 
 

 

Please also remember to use the car park and not park on the yellow zig – zags 
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Future dates to remember:  

 

Mon 14
th
 Mar Stay & Play sessions start 

Fri 18
th
 Mar Sport Relief  

Wed 23
rd

  Mar AM trip to Stockley Farm 

Thu  24
th
  Mar PM trip to Stockley Farm 

Fri 1
st
 Apr  Nursery School Closes Early  

Tue  19
th
 Apr Nursery School Opens 

Fri 27
th
 May Nursery School Closes 

Tue 7
th
 Jun  Nursery School Opens 

Thu      23
rd

 Jun           AM trip to Underwater Street & Ferry 

Fri        24
th
 Jun           PM trip the Underwater Street & Ferry 

Fri        24
th
 Jun Fun Night! 

Mon   27
th
 Jun Stay & Play Sessions Commence 

Thu  21
st
 Jul Nursery School Closes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook 

If you ‘like’ our Facebook page then you will receive reminders about what is going on in 

Warrington Road Nursery School. We have set the privacy levels so you will remain 

anonymous as long as you don’t ‘like or comment’ on any of the comments we post. 

           
Could all children please have an appropriate coat and wellies at nursery – we try to go 

outside everyday! 

 

Please ensure all your child’s clothing is clearly marked with their name. 

 
 Food Bank 

Widnes Food bank 

helps to feed local 

people in crisis by 

collecting tinned 

and dried food. If 

you are able to 

spare any items 

such as breakfast 

cereals, tinned fruit 

and veg, tinned 

tomatoes, rice and 

sponge pudding, 

sugar, UHT milk, 

fruit juice and 

tinned custard then 

please place then 

into the food bank 

box on Reception.  

Thank you 

 

Water bottles- You can bring in 

a named bottle with water in 

(not juice or flavoured water) 

and put it in the box above your 

child’s peg for them to have a 

drink whenever they choose 

during the session. These must 

be taken home after the session 

to be refilled ready for the next 

day. Please be aware that staff 

will empty out anything which 

isn’t water, as water is the 

healthiest option for your child, 

and anything else might pose a 

risk to another child with 

allergies. 

Disabled Car Park Spaces  

Please do not park in these spaces unless you are 

registered disabled and are displaying your blue badge. 

Staff will challenge anyone who is parking here unless 

they can see this displayed and you will be asked to move. 

Snack money 

for this half 

term is £7. 

Phone System  

We have had a new phone system installed 

with the option to come straight through to the 

Nursery School.  

During busy periods the answer phone will be 

on, please leave a message and we will contact 

you asap. 

For any emergencies please contact reception. 

 

 

  

 

 

Dial = 1 for Reception 

 

Dial = 2 for Nursery 

 


